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Our Postal Service has proven over and over again they're not to be trusted. In the 

past, when we voted in person we knew by midnight what the outcome was.  So 

many of our young people do not remember the years when we had boating parties 

and babysat each other's children. It would be nice if the state would give us a 

national holiday for voting. 

1. We must show up in person 

2. Show your ID. 

3. The ballots match the number of people that voted in person. 

4. With a new technology, we need to have cameras that allow us to count the people 

going into vote. 

5. Anything short of this, we can't trust it. There's too many people putting their 

fingers in the pot to manipulate the election. 

 


